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I vehemently oppose a sales tax to transfer monies from hard working taxpayers to 

all those who fall below a certain income level, net worth, or any other measure that 

is put forth.  Such an idea is completely irresponsible.  EFFECTIVELY administering 

such a proposal will be a nightmare. 

 

I would much rather come up with ideas where those in need would be able to do 

certain tasks commensurate with their skills, however menial they might be, in order 

to earn wages and in turn bolster their self worth.  I could support such an idea, but 

cannot support a transfer of money from those who work to those who choose not to 

work. 


